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Dear Parents/Guardians        30 January 2018 

 

    I’m writing this letter to inform you about the forthcoming Year 11 Prom 

celebration evening.  The venue is Bryn Meadows Golf Course and Spa Hotel, near 

Maesycwmmer, and the date is Friday 6th July. 

 

The price of the ticket to attend will be £40, which includes a three course sit down 

meal, a D.J. for entertainment, a photo booth, and a £5 refundable damage bond.  The evening 

itself will be a fantastic way for your child to enjoy and celebrate the end of the GCSE exams 

and also look forward to the next chapter in their life.  If you are happy for your child to 

attend, please can the consent form be filled in and the money be paid in full to the finance 

office, no later than Friday February 9th. 

 

 Can I just take the opportunity to remind the pupils who attend that there is a strict no 

alcohol and illicit substance policy at Bryn Meadows and the hotel security team will be present 

throughout our celebrations.  Unfortunately, if there were to be a child turning up under the 

influence of either, the hotel have the right to search and refuse entry. 

 

 There will be school staff present throughout the evening as supervision however your 

child’s behaviour must reflect our schools high standards.  I’m sure the evening will be a night 

to remember for all involved.  If you have any questions regarding the evening please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 
 

Mr C Thomas 

Head of Year 11  

St Martin’s School 
Ysgol Martin Sant 

Hillside, Caerphilly CF83 1UW 

Tel. Ffôn: 029 20 858050 

Fax. Ffacs 029 20 858051 

E-mail E-bost: STMCA@CAERPHILLY.GOV.UK 
 

Website Safle wê 

http://www.stmartins.caerphilly.sch.uk 

Headteacher/Prifathro: Mr L Jarvis 
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